
 To Kevin Witkos: 
 

 I'm a sixty three year old and a long time NRA member. So it's no surprise I 
oppose any new legislation that strips me of our  Second Amendment Rights! 
The shooting in Sandy Hook is tragic , but there are no gun bands that will 
prevent this from happening again. I  actually find it appalling  that our 
legislators would use this tragedy too promote their political agenda. I do feel 
that the school districts should take it upon themselves to secure their 
schools. I think a step towards lessening the occurrence, would have those 
who choose to be a parent be required to take a parenting course, that would 
include respect, manors , common sense, loyalty , discipline etc. But more 
important the parent should be taught to recognize mental illness within their 
child, which now according to our new health care act a child is consider an 
adult at twenty seven not eighteen. This course should be repeated every five 
years, and at the age of seven the child should attend with the parent. 
 

Respectfully,  
 

Lee Millard 

Colebrook, CT  
 


